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24th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
RE: Update on Face Coverings 
 
I’m sure you will be aware that the government have announced that face coverings no 
longer need to be worn in classrooms by pupils and staff. They have also 
recommended that from Thursday 27th January face coverings will no longer need to 
be worn in communal areas in school. 
 
Having met with our Trust Senior Leadership Team we have decided that face 
coverings can continue to be worn by pupils and staff in classrooms and communal 
areas on a voluntary basis. We recognise that not wearing a face covering will cause 
anxiety for some and that this layer of protection may help to alleviate any anxiety. 
 
Our priority remains to keep children accessing face to face learning in school whilst 
keeping everyone as safe as possible here. Please refer to the latest information on 
our website regarding testing and isolation. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support and understanding. 
 
With my very best wishes, 
 
Sue 
 
Sue Hewitt 
Headteacher 
Culverhill School 
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